
University Housing Committee 

D.H. Hill Library, Room B404 

November 4, 2016 

https://committees.provost.ncsu.edu/university-housing/ 

 

Attending: 

Stacey Davey, Andy DeRoin, Susan Grant, Raymond Harrison, Zachary Lentz, Zachary Lewis, 

Lee Little, Rob Rucker, Sydney Thompson, Kristin Thoney-Barletta 

 

Agenda: 

* General overview of University Housing 

Buildings, statistics, and populations 

Types of housing (e.g., Living and Learning, Grad-only) 

Rules, security issues 

Re-organization resulting from external review 

 

* On-campus requirement 2017 

 

I. Introductions and discussion of dates for spring semester meeting. Spring Semester 

meeting agenda will include a discussion of identifying a chair for the coming 

academic year.  

 

Susan also proposes postponing the item about re-organization as she will have 

more information in the spring. Other future agenda items that arise during the 

conversation that follows include new policy around therapy and assistance animals; 

an emerging residential curriculum for all first-year students; and the Lee Hall 

visitation policy. 

 

Susan provides an overview of the types of University Housing including a 

discussion on the Living and Learning Villages. There’s also much discussion of 

intersession and holiday closures. The point is made that student may not want to go 

home during breaks but also not be able to afford the additional cost. 

 

II. Susan shares more information about fall 2017 on-campus requirement 

Stacey mentions that she hasn’t had much reaction as she recruits to the on-campus 

requirement. Raymond is interested in learning more about how we plan to engage 

with first-year students as we go through this transition, and Susan agrees that this 

will be a good part of the discussion at the spring meeting about the residential 

curriculum for first-year students that is being developed. Susan shows a report 

titled, “Fall 2012 Cohort Information” that compare measures of academic success 

with on- and off-campus living situations. Susan and Rob will send this report out to 

the group. 

 



University Housing has partnered with RoomSync, a roommate matching application 

run via Facebook.  Students (current NC State students or prospective new entries to 

NC State) create a page sharing only those personal interests that they feel 

comfortable sharing.  Other NC State students looking for a roommate can search 

the site to see if they can find a match.   

 

At this point, gender-inclusive housing is not a practice at state institutions in NC. 

 

III. Topics for future meetings 

Share PowerPoint slideshows used by University Housing 

Update on organizational reorganization 

Update on Service/Assistance animal policy 

Update on sanction changes for first time marijuana violations 

 

IV. Meeting ended at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 


